
CANBY CITY COUNCIL 

SPECIAL MEETING 

MAY 21, 1979 

Mg;yor Robert E. Rapp presiding. Counci lmembers present: Beryl Brown, Beauford 
Knight, Robert Swayze, Richard Nichols and Robert Westcott. 

Others present: Administrator H.A. Wyman, Planner Stephan Lashbrook, Treasurer 
Myra Weston,Utility Board Members Howard Giger and Howard Barlow, Utility Man­
ager Fred Egger, Canby Herald Editor Paul Borsarge, Oregoinian Reporter Diana 
Schmid, David Bury and Earl Oliver. 

Meeting was called to order at 7:30 p.m. Following flag salute and roll call 
Mayor Rapp opened the meeting to business. 

A need was expressed to the Council for an appraiser for the Koehler property, 
noting Attorney Bettis' recommendation of Donald Hattan. Following Council 
discussion, Councilwoman Brown moved to enlist the services of Donald Hattan 
for assessing the Koehler property for the City. Councilman Westcott seconded, 
approved 4-0. 

Mr. Wyman brought to the attention of the Council the decline in receipts 
coming into the General Fund, commenting, by June 1st, we could be in the red. 
An undetermined amount of receipts will be forthcoming, however, the amount is 
questionable. Mr. Wyman went over seperate departments,noting either plus or 
minus in expenditures .. As of now we are almost at a moratorium concerning the 
budget. We may be looking at a net deficit of $40,000. By the end of June a 
Resolution will be needed for transfer of funds. 

Mr. Wyman expressed a need of two councilmembers for Thursday morning, May 26th, 
to interview for a City Patrolman. 

Council discussed means of projecting and letting the public know the assessed 
valuation prior to budget election. Councilman Westcott moved to use the County 
estimated 60% average in projecting city assessed valuation to determine tax 
base. Seconded by Councilman Knight, approved 4-0. 

Mayor Rapp recognized Mr. Wyman , Administrator, as today, May 21st, being 
his sixth anniversary with the City of Canby. 

Mayor Rapp recessed at 8:04 p.m. for workshop session. 

Workshop was adjourned at 9:30 p.m. and Special Meeting immediately opened and 
adjourned. 

Robert E. Rapp, Ma/o, 

May 21, 1979 


